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Vietnam Veterans of America Letter
  

The letter from the Vietnam Veterans of America to Defense Secretary Leon Panetta is posted
on our site. The Vietnam Veterans of America are requesting that the United States Army create
a Combat Aeromedical Badge.

  

  

Click here  is you would like to read it.

  

 1 / 1

images/stories/2011/letter-panetta_CAB-badge.pdf

